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Abstract 
“Pizza with the Profs” is back this Fall with more sessions and great talks ahead. 
This month Kathryn Zuj will present her research group’s work concerning the 
translation of research conducted in space to the prevention of falls on Earth. 

 “Pizza with the Profs” sessions are held the second Wednesday of the month to promote the exchange of information 
between the clinical and academic communities. UW researchers are eager to learn about clinical problems from the 
Grand River Hospital community. Clinical staff at Grand River Hospital have the opportunity to provide input on academic 
research to address their clinical needs. The sessions include a short presentation by a University of Waterloo researcher, 
an informal Q & A and discussion and of course… PIZZA!  

If you would like to attend, please RSVP via Eventbrite 

More Information? See cbb.uwaterloo.ca/events  
Questions? Please contact Chekema Prince (cprince@uwaterloo.ca) at UW or Sarah Laferriere 
(sarah.laferriere@grhosp.on.ca) at Grand River Hospital. 

This event is sponsored by Grand River Hospital and the Centre for Bioengineering and Biotechnology at the University of Waterloo.  
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